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The option to vote by mail has solidly improved my voting experience, especially as a 

young voter. This bill is an egregious attempt to disenfranchise Oregon voters and 

should not be entertained. Our mail-in voting system provides an easy, effective, 

equitable way to vote and must be maintained. 


